
Dear Parents 

I hope you had a great half term with your family and friends. It has been a busy half term 
holiday in school with the sanding and varnishing of the hall floor, which now looks as good 
as new, and the redecoration of the corridor approaching the library. This has now changed 
colour completely and was a big surprise for the children when they returned on Monday. 

This week, we entered the final half term of this academic year. This half term promises to 
be extremely busy for both staff and children with our final residential visit to Paxwold, 
Class 3 and Class 4 production and transition and leavers events for our Year 6 pupils. In 
addition to these, our sports day is due to take place on Wednesday 21st June, with Class 1 
and Class 2 competing in the morning and Class 3 and Class 4 competing during the                               
afternoon. Please make sure that you keep up to date with the newsletter for further                       
details of these events. 

Next week, the children in Year 1 will be completing the Phonics Screening Check and the 
children in Year 4 will be completing the Multiplication Check. The children have worked             
extremely hard towards these and the results will be shared with parents before the end 
of term. 

Next Wednesday, we will be sad to say goodbye and good luck to Mrs Scruton who is leaving 
her post with us as a Nursery Nurse after 17 years at the school. Mrs Scruton is a popular 
member of staff and both the children and staff will miss having her in school. She has 
been a brilliant colleague to work with and she leaves with our very best wishes. 

Yours sincerely  

Richard Winks  

North Cave C of E Primary School 

Weekly News 
 9th June 2023 

www.northcave-school.co.uk  01430 422551  @NorthCavePS  

 

 

                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

 

Mon 19th June, KS1 Paxwold Parents meeting, 3.45pm 

Wed 21st June, C1 & C2 Sports Day in the morning, 10.00am 

Wed 21st June, C3 & C4 Sports Day in the afternoon, 1.30pm 

Thurs 22nd June, New starter transition morning, 9.30am-11.50am 

Wed 28th June, reserve Sports Day, timings as above 

Thurs 29th June, New starter transition day 9.15am-3.10pm 

Mon 3rd July, C2 Paxwold residential trip, 9.30am  

Tues 4th July, C2 residential returns back to school,2.30pm  

 

 

Tues 4th July, C1 Paxwold residential trip, 9.30am 

Wed 5th July, C1 residential returns back to school, 2.30pm 

Wed 12th July, C4 Production—2pm & 6pm 

Thurs 13th July, C4 Production—2pm & 6pm  

Tues 18th July, Church Thank you Service, 10.30am 

Thurs 20th July, Leavers Event, time TBC 

Fri 21st July, Leavers assembly, time TBC 

Fri 21st July, School Closes  



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed learning a song in R.E. 

          Next week we are looking forward to continuing to develop our bat and ball skills in P.E. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed making a rain gauge. 

          Next week we are looking forward to measuring how much rain we have in North Cave. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed learning about Hajj in R.E. 

          Next week we are looking forward to completing our multiplication tables check. 

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed examining and studying different examples of persuasive text. 

          Next week we are looking forward to learning about and studying evidence for evolution. 

Collective worship theme Jesus is baptised — Jesus and the Gospels  

 “This is my Son, whom I love; with him I am well pleased.” Matthew 3:13 –17  

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

  

“Keep planting new seeds until your mind becomes the earth that gives birth to new worlds.” - Curtis Tyrone 

https://healingbrave.com/products/watch-as-i-transform


  

This Week`s Achievements   

 Congratulations! 

  Well done to :- 

Oscar for his football trophies  

 

 

Henry for his football trophy and Humberside Police teddy bear 

 

 

Zac for his football medal  

 

 

Freddie for his football medal  

 

 

George for his football medal 

 

 

Toby for his football medal  

 

 

Dylan for his football medal  

 

 

Sienna for her football trophy and medal  

 

 

Archie for his football medal  

 

 

Anneka for her football medal  

 

 

Neve for her football medal  

 

 

Hattie for her swimming certificates  

 

 



Can we kindly remind parents to settle any                           
outstanding dinner money balances on ParentPay 

please.  Many thanks 


